Andrea Gyger

From: I

Sent: Saturday, June 25, 2011 1:56 PM
To: Andrea Gyger

Subject: queen of hearts

Like Rick Johnson of Moose Lodge 1548, the Elks Lodge 575 of Grand Junction would like to see the Queen of Hearts
game made a part of the games allowed. We put it in effect and to our surprise, we hit the $1,000 limit. To do go beyond
this limit would make us jump through hoops that are not feasible. Doing business in Colorado, especially with gaming, is
tough. You would thinks the State was rolling in dough and did not need the revenue.





